

Don Valley Academy

Jossey Lane, Scawthorpe, Doncaster, DN5 9DD T: 01302 651035 W: www.donvalleyacademy.org.uk E: info@donvalleyacademy.org.uk Principal: Richard Brooke

...Changing lives

26th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I am delighted to inform you that we have successfully appointed a new Principal for Don Valley Academy.

Mr Burton has been appointed as Associate Executive Principal of Don Valley Academy from 1<sup>st</sup> September 2024. Mr Burton is an experienced Principal within Delta Academies Trust, leading Rossington All Saints Academy for the past 7 years. I am sure you will join me in welcoming him to Don Valley Academy.

Over the next few weeks, Mr. Burton will be making the transition over to Don Valley as we work towards a smooth handover. I will remain as Executive Principal for Don Valley Academy, Ash Hill Academy and DeWarenne Academy for the foreseeable future.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the Academy. I have thoroughly enjoyed working with students and I know the Academy will continue to grow and support its local community.

I wish you all a restful and enjoyable summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming students back in September 2024.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Brooke Executive Principal